
CHILD/TEEN WITHOUT PARENT FORM   __________________ 
                               Minors name    

 
It is the SE Gathering policy to require a 
responsible substitute parent or adult 'mentor' of 
the same sex for each otherwise unsupervised child 
or teenager, age 17 or younger. The mentor must:  
• be 21 years of age or older  
• by signing this form, agree to manage and 
restrain a young person in their care who is acting 
in an inconsiderate, rowdy or dangerous manner  
• by signing the form, be responsible for the child 
or teen at all times during the Gathering, 
including making sure they follow curfew times at 
night if the child and adult are staying in the 
same accommodations  
• if a teen and the accompanying responsible adult 
are not staying together, an adult in the teen's 
dorm will be appointed to be aware of the teen and 
contact the accompanying adult if the need 
arises(inc1uding curfew violation), at which time 
the accompanying adult will deal with whatever 
problem needs addressing.  
 
If you are a parent who will not be accompanying 
your child/teen to the SEG, you MUST return this 
form before your young person will be considered 
registered. By signing this form, the adult and 
young person who will be accompanied acknowledge 
and accept theses conditions. On arrival at camp a 
teen staying away from the responsible adult, and 
the responsible adult both will be required to sign 
a form acknowledging responsibility to the dorm 
supervisor.  
 
 
 
CHILD/TEEN: ___________________________Age:____  
 
I have read the above and agree to all 
responsibilities. 
 
 



CHILD/TEEN WITHOUT PARENT FORM   __________________ 
                               Minors name    

 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________  
Signature of Gathering guardian  Date 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Signature of Parent/Legal guardian   Date 
 
 
Parents: since you will not be present at Camp 
Mikell please list a telephone number where you can 
be reached during the Gathering in case of 
emergency. 
 
______________________________  
Emergency contact phone number  
 
 
 


